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Nauru Riots 
 
The Salvation Army understands an investigation into the cause of the recent riots in Nauru Regional Processing Centre 
(RPC) will be carried out.  
 
Until that investigation is complete, it would be inappropriate for The Salvation Army to speculate and provide comment 
on the riots. 
 
Any further questions relating to the disturbances over the last week need to be directed to the relevant local authorities 
and the Department of Immigration and Citizenship. 
 
We value the safety and welfare of our staff and can confirm all Salvation Army staff are safe and accounted for. 
 
Since the commencement of offshore processing, The Salvation Army has worked with human rights organisations to 
promote the needs of asylum seekers on Nauru and Manus Island, and also the broader needs of asylum seekers in 
Australia. We have spoken regularly to policy makers, politicians, other NGOs and the media. 
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For further information or media enquiries please contact:  

 

Joseph Younes, The Salvation Army Humanitarian Mission Services – 0427 509 028  

 

The Salvation Army Media Office – (02) 9266 9820 (diverts after hours) 
 


